
Horseheads Middle School PTO Meeting 

Thursday, September 12th 

 

Agenda  

1. Introductions 

President: Katryn Woodhouse  

Vice President: Open  

Treasurer: Jackie Camidge  

Secretary: Open  

• Ron Holloway facilitated the introductions and reviewed the past practice for the middle school 
PTO. Each of the events were summarized.  

• Officers are as follows: 
o President: Katryn Woodhouse  
o Vice President: Zuleika  Grover 
o Treasurer: Jackie Camidge  
o Secretary: Melissa  Morrissey 

2. PTO Budget  
• Jackie Camidge presented the PTO budget. We currently have a balance of $2,400  
• We discussed and agreed to conduct the “alternative fundraiser” with some minor changes from 

the previous envelope utilized.  
3. School Dances and Open Gym – 3:15 – 5:15   

a. 10/28 
b. 12/16 
c. 6/9 

• We agreed the PTO would continue to manage the concession stand as a fundraising 
opportunity.  

 
4. Student Recognition  
• Ron reviewed some of the recognition programs for students meeting academic and behavioral 

expectations. Group discussed funding snacks for various events.  
 

5. Spirit Wear Sale   
• There will not be a spirit wear sale this year. The profits were low and too many district wide 

options to purchase spirit wear if desired.  
 

  



6. Mock Interviews – volunteers needed 10/25 
• Ron reviewed the mock interview project and encouraged members to reach out to Deb Lynch if 

they wanted to participate.  
 
 

7. 8th Grade Celebration  
• Brief overview provided, but decision making was done regarding this event.  

 
8. Staff Appreciation Events  
• Ron reviewed some staff appreciation events done in the past and members were willing to 

continue the support.  
 

9. Future Meeting Dates  
• 2/2/23 

 


